
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
    It’s brilliant news that we are all ‘back together’ on March 8th 
and can get back towards ‘normality’ in our classes. Just 11 days later, on Friday 19th March, 
we have what is now our first major charity event with ‘Comic Relief’. 
 
Even though, hopefully, all of our children will be in school, we still have to take a ‘socially 
distanced’ approach to how we behave in school, so for example, the ‘2m rule’ will still apply 
and there will be no large gatherings in the Hall for the time being. 
 
With this in mind, we will not be able to have more traditional and highly successful events 
such as ‘dressing up’ and ‘cake sales’ for example. This week I have met up with our School 
Council that has been in school to discuss what we could do and they have come up with the 
following: 
 

1) Name the teddy, for a donation; children will be able to guess the name of the teddy. 

Entries to be returned to school no later than Thursday 18th March.   
 

2) Pupils quiz, for a donation, children will be given a quiz sheet to take home. Entries 
to be returned to school no later than Thursday 18th March.   
 

3) How many lunges can Mrs Sullivan do in 2 minutes? For a donation, children 

must submit their guess no later than Thursday 18th March. 
 

4) Design a superhero/supervillain nose. For a donation, children will be given a 

template so that they can design their superhero/Supervillain red nose.  Entries need 
to be back to school no later than Thursday 18th March. 

 
Winners will be announced on ‘Comic Relief Day’ Friday 19th March. 

 
Donations are welcome from Monday 15th March, either through Scopay or by cash. Class 
teachers will have entry forms for the above activities. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr L Taylor 
Class Teacher & School Council Lead   


